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Congratulations  

BRIAN E. SHEEHAN THIRD VICE PRESIDENT  

Brian E. Sheehan, from Bird Island, Minnesota, USA, was elected to serve 

as third vice president of Lions Clubs International at the associationõs 

101st International Convention, held in Las Vegas, Nevada, USA June 29 

through July 3, 2018.  

 

 

Congratulations New 5M District Governors!   
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DISTRICT GOVERNOR ROSE MARIE PUCKETT  

òSow the Seeds of Serviceó 

 

Having just returned from attending the Lions International Convention in Las Vegas, I find myself ener-

gized and motivated. 

Wow ð what a great experience the International Convention was!  I had the privilege of experiencing the 

election of our new International President and also our 5M9 candidate Past International Director Brian 

Sheehan as 3rd International President.  Our multiple district brought the house down with his rally pa-

rade.  Speaking of parades, we marched down the Las Vegas streets along with many other Lions from 

worldwide countries in 102 degree heat.  Training, seminars, hospitality rooms, mingling with so many 

wonderful Lions, and being elected as the proud Governor of our 5M9 provided so many good memories.  

Thank You all for supporting me on this journey. 

I was so inspired listening to our new International President Gudren Yngvadottir speak and would like to 

share some of her thoughts in our newsletters.   As I make my Governor visits you will hear more about 

her goals and vision òBeyond the Horizonó. 

At the end of July I will have attended the Council of Governors meeting in St. Cloud and will have held our 

first 5M9 Cabinet Meeting. In the month of August I have 5 club visits scheduled, 1 parade, and a Zone 

Meeting.  Looking forward to it all. 

Soon it will be the combined Zone Meeting time.  This is a good opportunity to meet the District Program 

Chairs and arrange for a speaker for one or more of your club meetings.  Please be willing to work with 

our Zone Chairs and get your club involved.  Step up and offer to host a meeting or even co-host with an-

other club. 

Our USA/Canada Leadership Forum in Ohio is two months away ð Sept 20th ð 22nd.   Have you regis-

tered?    November 2nd is the Northern Pride in Mahnomen.  Have you registered? 

I will leave you with this thought from Henry Ford: 

òQuality means doing it right when no one is lookingó 

 

Governor Rose Puckett 
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VICE DISTRICT GOVERNOR  

SANDY REMINGTON 

A special evening for 

Frazee Lions when 

they planted a tree in 

memory of  Vi Berg-

man, at the home of  

Eldon Berman.   

It's August and we are already 1 month into a new Lion year. Clubs have or are installing their new 
officers. Plans are being made for the year's projects and programs. Zone Chairs are  
preparing for Multiple Zone Fairs. Program Chairs will be at these fairs to meet with club  
representatives to make plans for club visits. Try to schedule at least 3 of these program chairs for 
visits with your club. Following the Zone Fairs, individual Zone Meetings will be held to bring  
7-9 clubs together to share ideas, success stories, and future plans. Zone Chairs will then start their 
club visits to see each  club in action and offer any assistance they may need, and answer  
questions. Zone Chairs are the middle man between the clubs and the District Governor. They can 
be a great help for clubs with questions or concerns.  
 
Global Action Team had a summit meeting in July and will be available to clubs for guidance in  
creating action teams at the club level.  
 
Our District Governor, Rose, has attended her first Council of Governors meeting as a sitting  
Governor.  She has her goals in place and will be conveying them to the rest of the district through 
the Cabinet Meeting, which was at the end of July,  and during her club visits. 2nd VDG Bonnie  and 
I have heard these goals and have pledged our support in achieving these goals throughout the 
next year. Finally, 2nd VDG Bonnie and I will be attending more training sessions and have online 
training as well.   It's going to be a busy year, but I think it will be a great year.  Join us for the fun as 
we learn and serve others. 
 
Yours in Lionism,  
1st VDG Cassandra Remington  


